SPRINGVILLE COLOR GUARD 2024

Now in its second year of competition under the direction of
Amanda Punaro with assistants, Derek Punaro and Stephen
Stutzman, Springville-Griffith Institute is proud to present its
2025 production, "Caught in Our Web." Featuring talented
performers from grades 6 through 12 on rifles and silks, we are
thrilled to have you come along as spiders weave their webs to
catch the bugs who dare enter their lair! Thank you to our
families for getting our performers to practice, the support of
the Springville school district, and everyone in NECGC for your
continued support as our program continues to grow.



